
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Body Worn Cameras & Camera System – Police Department – ARPA Funding 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Thursday, August 29, 2024                 Michael Richter, Police Chief  

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This will approve the purchase of a new Body Worn Cameras and Camera System for the Police 

Department. The purchase of the new body camera system is essential for maintaining the high standards 

of our body camera program. It will ensure continued transparency, trust, and efficiency in our law 

enforcement operations. The total cost of the system is $30,977.00 and we are requesting it to be funded 

with ARPA funding. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of the new Body Worn Camera System and Cameras for the Police 

Department in the amount of $30,977.00. 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Request for Purchase and Funding 


